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A Resolution Of The City Commission Of The City Of Hollywood, Florida, Ratifying The Submission
Of An Application To The Broward County Marine Advisory Committee, To Receive The FY2020-2021
Enhanced Marine Law Enforcement And Education Grant; Authorizing The Appropriate City Officials
To Accept, If Awarded, The Grant In An Approximate Amount Of $63,368.00; Authorizing The
Appropriate City Officials To Execute All Applicable Grant Documents And Agreements.

Staff Recommends: Approval of the attached Resolution.

Explanation:
The purpose of the Broward County Enhanced Marine Law Enforcement Grant program is to improve
boating safety in Broward County by providing funds for the enhancement of Marine Law
Enforcement and education. EMLEG funds allow for an additional 25 hours a week of enhanced
marine patrols. The patrols are conducted during peak boating hours, holidays, weekends etc. and
are conducted through Hollywood’s portion of the ICW, North and South Lakes and all boat ramps
along those waterways. During these enhanced patrols, emphasis is placed on marine education and
boater safety. This is accomplished mainly through vessel safety checks which include but are not
limited to the following: ensure the vessel and captain have proper documentation, the vessel is not
over its maximum capacity of persons, there are a proper number of life jackets on board, the vessel
is equipped with fire extinguishers, flares, horns and whistles and equipped with proper lighting. The
boaters are also educated on safe operations while the boat is underway, i.e. allowing for and
maintaining proper sight lines for the Captain, not distracting the Captain, remaining in the
designated seating areas, observing posted speed limits and no wake zones, and all other applicable
laws. The City desires to promote and enhance the safe and pleasurable use of the navigable
waterways within the City; and desires to protect and preserve the natural and man-made marine
resources available throughout the City.

Recommended for inclusion on the agenda by:
Chris O’Brien, Chief of Police
George R. Keller, Jr., CPPT, Deputy City Manager for Public Safety
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